
MOUNTAIN MEMORIES 2023
ANNUAL HANCOCK COUNTY FALL FESTIVAL

Dear Food Vendors,

Preparations are underway for the Annual Fall festival in Hancock County. We are 
looking forward to your participation again this year. The festival this year will be 
Saturday October 7th and Sunday October 8th from 10:00AM until 6:00PM. The fee is 
only $45.00 for the 2 day event. As with the previous years there will be no admission 
charge to the public. We hope this will encourage festival attendees to spend more 
money at the festival.

The festival is Hancock County’s largest event and we are trying to add more things each
year. There will be various music and entertainment. We will be having a tractor parade
thru the festival grounds.

All vehicles must be removed from the Festival site by 9:30 am. No vendor 
vehicles will be permitted to park on the Festival site (with or without 
handicap tags or stickers). Booth must be left clean and free of trash. No oil
is to be dumped on the festival site.

All food vendors must abide by the rules and regulations of the Tennessee Department
of Health. ALL FOOD MUST BE PREPARED ON SITE. There will be a $35.00 charge for 
inspection from the Health Department that must be paid Saturday morning in cash. If 
you have any questions about the regulations of the Department of Health, please 
contact Dale McCain at 1-423-357-5341.

Sneedville/Hancock Chambers and Community Partners, Inc. would like to thank you for
your continued participation and support. If you have any questions about the festival 
please contact Janet Collins at 423-300-1020.


